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Fine diner/Proud cloud 

The children have continued to approach their 
learning enthusiastically and I am very proud of 
each and every one of them! 
 
This week: 
Our fine diner is Grace for always being calm and 
using great manners. 
Our proud cloud is Maks for always trying his best 
with his learning. 

Have a lovely weekend  

Mrs Worts, Miss Baines and Mrs Barker 

 

Learning this week 

This week the children have been learning about 
using inverted commas to demarcate speech in 
their writing.  The children then went on to 
produce beautiful stories which will shortly be on 
display in the school hall! 
 
In Maths we have been exploring doubling and 
halving and then how this relates to multiplication 
and division. 
 
During our topic, the children learnt about the 
order of events during the Great Fire of London.  
They produced some wonderful timelines and 
generated interesting conversations. 

 

School Council 
This week the children appointed a boy and a 
girl to represent our class as School Councillors.  
I am pleased to share that the children of BFG 
class chose Isla and Harry to represent us. 
 

Spelling 
I have sent home a spelling mat with the 
common exception words that children should 
be able to spell by the end of Year 1/Year 2.  
These are for you to use as reference and to 
support home learning. 

 

Paint Shirts 

Please could we have donations of old shirts or 
aprons for use during our creative sessions? 
These would be really useful to protect school 
uniform from changing colour! 
Thank you. 
 

Things to remember 

Please remember that school finishes at 
3.20pm and 2.20pm on a Friday. 
 
Home Learning to be returned by Wednesday 
each week please. 
 
Great Fire of London Storytelling Workshop 
Thursday 20th October. 
 
If you need to send a video or picture as part of 

your home learning, please forward to office@ 

London’s Burning! 
 

We are very excited to share that we have a 
storytelling show booked for Aslan and BFG 
classes on the Great Fire of London.   
 
‘Mrs Wellbake’s mission is to make sure this 
tragedy never happens again.  So with the help of 
the audience, using artefacts, props and costume, 
she and the children will re-enact the drama of the 
fire and help to plan a fire-free future for the city 
of London’. 
 
This will happen during the morning of Thursday 
20th October.  A letter detailing the event will 
follow soon. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Friday 30th September, 9.30-10.30, is our coffee 

morning for Macmillan Cancer Care.  Please could you 

bake/ donate cakes or biscuits for the event?   

Thank you. 

Thank you 


